
You qualify for consideration under the McKinney-Vento Homeless Education Act if any of the following 

apply: if you live in a shelter, motel, vehicle, campground, abandoned building or trailer, or other inadequate 

accommodations, or if you live with friends or relatives because of the inability to afford adequate housing.  

You may be entitled to all services, rights and protection provided under this law. 

Your children have the right to attend a school no matter where you live or how long you have lived there, 

continue in the school last attended before becoming homeless (if that is your choice and it is feasible) and 

receive transportation to the school last attended prior to becoming homeless if requested. Students, if 

qualified, are also allowed to enroll in a school without a permanent address, without school records or 

without proof of immunization; these can be obtained by school personnel.  

For further information, contact Delinda McDonald at 931 967-0626. 

 


